
Form 5303, Application for Determination for Collectively Bargained Plan, is no 
longer available and may not be filed after December 31, 2001.  Form 5300, 
Application for Determination for Employee Benefit Plan, and instructions has 
been revised to include collectively bargained plans that formerly filed Form 
5303. 


